
The United Benefice of St Oswald, Warton 
and St Mary, Borwick with St John, Yealand

Sunday 20th June

THE THIRD SUNDAY AFTER TRINITY

Greetings in the name of our Lord

Sunday 9.30am Eucharist — online 

Follow the link from our website www.ubwby.org

11.00am Eucharist at St Oswald’s

Job 38.1-11; 2 Corinthians 6.1-13; Mark 4.35-end

This Week — Praying Together

The readings are from the daily Eucharistic lectionary.

Robin will say Morning Prayer at 9.15am each day; please join in 
from your home. The form of service can be downloaded from the 
benefice website.

Mon 21
Genesis 12.1-9; Psalm 33.12-end; Matthew 7.1-5

Tue 22 Alban, First Martyr of Britain, c 250
Genesis 13.2,5-end; Psalm 15; Matthew 7.12-14
2.00 p.m. Benefice Advisory Group meeting (Zoom)

Wed 23 Etheldreda, Abbess of Ely, c 678
Genesis 15.1-1217-18; Psalm 105.1-9; Matthew 7.15-20
9.30 a.m. Eucharist at St John’s

Thu 24 The Birth of John the Baptist        
Isaiah 40.1-11; Psalm 85.7-end; Luke 1.57-66,80
11.00 a.m. Eucharist at St Mary’s

Fri 25
Genesis 17.1,9-10,15-22; Psalm 128; Matthew 8.1-4

Sat 26
Genesis 18.1-15; Luke 1.46b-55; Matthew 8.5-17

A recording of Night Prayer (Compline) is available via the 
link on the home page of our website; the form of service is 
also available to download. 

Churches open for individual prayer this week
• St Oswald’s: Sunday 8.30am-10.30am; Wednesday 

10.00am-4.00pm 
• St John’s: Sunday 1.30pm-4.00pm; Monday, Tuesday, 

Wednesday 10.00am-4.00pm
• St Mary’s: Sunday 12 noon until 4.00pm

Vicar: The Revd Robin Figg T: 01524 732946 E: vicarwby@outlook.com

Licensed Annette MacKenzie T: 01524 736944
Lay Ministers: Janet Thompson T: 01524 823503

Please note that the Vicar’s day off is usually Friday; 
please contact him only in an emergency on this day.

www.ubwby.org
/unitedWBY @unitedWBY

Sunday 27th June

The Fourth Sunday after Trinity
9.30 a.m. Eucharist — livestream

Follow the link from our website www.ubwby.org

11.00 a.m. Eucharist at St Oswald’s

Wisdom 1.13-15, 2.23-24; 2 Corinthians 8.7-end; 
Mark 5.21-end

Notices
Any items for next week’s sheet to Angela Sewell by Wednesday please. 

alsewell@btinternet.com or 078454 81179

PARISH NEWS – JULY/AUGUST EDITION
We intend to resume a full distribution the Parish News starting 
with the next edition. Printing will take place on 28th & 29th June. 
The magazines will, hopefully, be available for delivery from the end 
of that week. Please pass this message to any other delivers whom 
you know. For more information contact Angela Sewell, 734308 or 
alsewell@btinternet.com.

SINGLES ON SUNDAY
The next Singles on Sunday lunch is on Sunday 4th July at 12.30pm 
at the George Washington. If you wish to attend you must phone 
Janet, the landlady, on 01524 732865 to confirm your place by 
Saturday 3rd July at the latest. All singles are welcome. We look 
forward to seeing you. Carolyn Wolstenholme

TWEENS & TEENS SUMMER BBQ AND GAMES
The Tweens & Teens event has been postponed until Saturday 24th

July. It will take place at Yealand House from 5pm to 7pm. You are 
warmly invited to join them. To confirm attendance please contact 
Emma, 07968 672001, or Linda, 07795 018319.  

WARTON CRAG PAST & PRESENT 
The opening date of this event has been changed to Monday 19th

July and the display will remain in St Oswald's Church until Sunday 
8th August. We are gathering photos & information covering all 
aspects of the crag. Please join in. Please contact Malcolm & Sue 
Brown at sebrownm4@hotmail.com
The date of the talk titled ‘Caring for your Local Nature Reserve’ to 
be given by Belinda Barclay, Local Nature Reserve Warden, is being 
rearranged. 

ST OSWALD’S PATRONAL FESTIVAL, SUNDAY 1ST AUGUST
It has been suggested that we celebrate our first post-pandemic 
patronal festival with a bring-and-share lunch in the church hall.  If 
anyone would like to volunteer to help organise the lunch please 
contact Robin.  

WARTON VILLAGE EVENT, SATURDAY 14TH AUGUST
The Village Hall Committee is organising an event to take place on 
the school field. It will be an opportunity for the different groups 
and activities that take place in Warton and Millhead to present 
information themselves. For more information contact Sandra 
Senior. 

CHILDREN'S SOCIETY BOXES
Janet Mann would like to thank the box holders for their 
generous donations - this year we have raised £706.55 - a record 
for the 5 years she has been counting the money. Empty boxes and 
the Society's Box Holders Newsletter are at the back of church, so 
please collect yours on the way out. If anyone would like to start 
supporting the Children's Society in this way please let Janet know 
and she will arrange a box for you.

LANCASTER & DISTRICT HOMELESS ACTION SERVICE
Please continue to support the LDHAS as you are able. You can 
place non-perishable donations in the box at the back of St 
Oswald’s. You can make a direct financial donation via the website 
at www.ldhas.org.uk

Please remember in your prayers...

Those who are sick or in particular need: Barbara Pearson, 
Raymond, Barbara Simpson, Alan, Reg, Diana Butterfield, Margaret 
Lancaster, Pamela Taylor. 

Those with longer term needs or in residential care: Daniel 
Hughes, Betty Greenwood, Greta Puttick, Phyllis Hargreaves, 
Frances Hoggarth, Marion Day, Mabel, Amy, Mary, Sharon, 
Margaret, Alison, Eleanor, Jean Nelson, Nicola and those who are 
housebound.

The recently departed:

At their anniversary: John Butler, Edith Tyson, Doreen Barnett, 
Stanley Nichols, Douglas Nicholson. Allan North, Thomas Jackson.

________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Names of those with immediate needs will be included for 8 weeks 
and then included with those with longer term needs for a further 

8 weeks unless advised otherwise.  
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